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DOING WHAT’S BEST.

Beginning April 10, the Lincoln Street entrance into the patient parking lot will be closed 
through mid-June. Pine Grove Avenue will be the only entrance open to the patient parking lot. 
Some additional parking spaces on the south side of the lot will also be restricted. (See the 
orange section of the map below.) Patients are encouraged to use valet services. There 
is no cost for using valet parking.

NEW PATIENT PARKING
INFORMATION

VALET SERVICE HOURS

On March 31, valet service hours changed. Valet will provide services at the following times: 

Monday - Friday
Saturdays
Sundays and Holidays    

6 a.m. - 8 p.m.
8 a.m. - noon
No coverage   


